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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

July 5, 2023 

 Morning Assembly 

  July 9, 2023 

Emblem Handout 
  and Usher:  Herb Kinder 
 
Worship Leader 
  and Opening Prayer: Alex Guerra 
  
Communion Presider: Tom McNeely 
 
Contribution Count:  T & J Winnell 
 
Closing Prayer: Chris Morris 
 
Childcare Class: TBD 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams/        
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb 
Kinder.  

  

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, July 2, 2023 

Attendance:     63 

Contribution: $3,037.24 

Chuck & Shirley Denham are both at Harmony at Southridge  

while they are recovering, Chuck from a major infection and 

Shirley from arm surgery. 

 

Fred Songer heart issues 

 

Tom Winnell not feeling well 

 

Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Gene Richardson, Steve Fox, 

Charla Cline and Lanny Markland 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 
Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Important Dates 

Contribution and Attendance 

Thank You from Union Mission 

Surprise Valley Youth Camp  June 18 - July 22 

See bulletin board for specific age dates. 

 

Celebration of Life Service  July 15 / 11 a.m. 

Mary Spence 

Tyler Mt. Funeral Home 

 

Baby Boy Shower for Tori Guerra July 15 / 3 p.m. 

Room 17 

 

Saturday Night Gospel Sing  October 28, 2023 

7th Street CofC, McConnelsville, Ohio 

 
Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board out-

side of the office. 

There are many of us that are willing to do great things 

for the Lord, but few of us are willing to do little things.  -    

D. L. Moody 

Church, 

Thank you so much for your generous 

donation of toilet paper, paper towels & 

other supplies which were dropped off 

last month at Union Mission.  Kanawha 

City Church of Christ is such a Blessing 

to us & your support is greatly appreci-

ated!  We are always in need of these 

basic supplies as well as in other areas throughout Union 

Mission. 

Thank you & God Bless, 

Joyce Davis, Volunteer Coordinator 
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
July 5, 2023 

Men’s Bible Class 

The Book Club’s next meeting will be on 

Tuesday, July 25, at 6:00 pm. The meet-

ing will be at Panera Bread, South Ridge, 

South Charleston.  

The book selection for July’s discussion is 

Born a Crime by Trevor Noah. 

Everyone is welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Johnson. 

Ladies’ Book Club 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the 

church building on Wednesday nights 

from 6:30 pm-7:30 pm. The class has 

finished its study of Ephesians and will 

begin a weekly discussion on the sermon given the pre-

vious Sunday.  The class this Wednesday, July 5, will 

discuss the sermon given on Sunday July 2. 

All men are welcome.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Chris Morris. 

 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on Wednes-

day nights from 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm in room 

17.  

The class has finished the Every Good Gift 

study. We will be taking a break for the next 

two Wednesdays:  July 5 and July 12.   

The class will start up again on July 19 with a new study 

called Crossing the Waters: Following Jesus through the 

Storms, the Fish, the Doubt, and the Seas by Leslie Ley-

land Fields  

All ladies are welcome. If you have any questions, 

please contact Sheila Dale. Sunday Morning Adult Class 

The Sunday Morning Adult Class is continu-

ing its study of the book of Romans using a 

series by J.D. Greear found on RightNow 

Media. 

Call the office, if you need free access to 

RightNow Media. 

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris or 

Carson Henley. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

As you may have noticed from our foyer, the 

church is collecting stuffed animals to be used 

at CAMC Women & Children’s Hospital’s Child 

Advocacy Program.   There is no deadline nor 

any push to reach a certain total. 

The staff at the Advocacy Program is very appreciative of 

our donations! They say that the children love getting to 

pick out a new stuffed animal “BFF” when they finish a 

part of their treatment. 

Animals for CAMC Children 

Flight attendants instruct airplane passengers that if oxygen masks are needed, we should secure our own before assisting 
someone else. Why? If we aren’t getting enough oxygen ourselves, we can’t help another person for long. 

The Holy Spirit empowers Christians for ministry — the work of loving and caring for our neighbors and God’s 
creation. But if we aren’t Spirit-fueled on an ongoing basis, we will soon lack capacity to serve. This may 
manifest as burnout, cynicism, exhaustion or even lack of faith. So how to ensure we’re breathing in the 
Spirit’s energy and guidance instead of poor-quality “air”? 

By taking part in corporate worship regularly, immersing ourselves in the Scriptures (devotional reading and Bible study), 
praying “continually” (1 Thessalonians 5:17, NIV) and spending time with Christian friends and mentors. Opening ourselves to 
the Spirit in these ways allows the Breath of God to flow into us, which in turn empowers us to reach out to others in love. — 
Heidi Hyland Mann 

https://www.christianbook.com/apps/easyfind?Ntk=author&Ntt=Leslie%20Leyland%20Fields
https://www.christianbook.com/apps/easyfind?Ntk=author&Ntt=Leslie%20Leyland%20Fields

